
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
31 July 2019 
 
 
Ms Sarah Millard  
Acting Executive Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
 
Via email: Sarah.Millard@infrastructure.gov.au   
  
 
 
Dear Ms Millard, 
 
Renewal of Determinations 
 
Qantas Airways Limited (Qantas) appreciates the opportunity to express its interest in the renewal of 
the following determinations allocating capacity to Qantas which will expire in the next 12 months. 
 
[2014] IASC 110 – Hong Kong route 
 
Qantas continues to fully utilise the capacity allocated under this Determination in operating an all-
cargo service to Hong Kong. We therefore seek renewal of this Determination for a period of five 
years from 14 July 2020, and request that such renewal is granted subject to all conditions contained 
in the Determination. 
 
[2015] IASC 107 – Chile route  
 
Qantas continues to fully utilise the capacity allocated under this Determination in operating services 
to Chile. We therefore seek renewal of this Determination for a period of five years from 15 July 2020, 
and request that such renewal is granted subject to all conditions contained in the Determination.  
 
We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission might require in considering 
the requests above.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Megan Morris 
Acting Head of International Affairs 
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